
 Plant Science Graduate Student Association  

Let’s Celebrate the Holiday 

Season by helping to 

FEED-A-FAMILY!  
 

The PSGSA has registered with the Christmas Cheer Board to 
provide a hamper for a family of 3-4 this holiday season. 

This is a really great program for everyone to get involved and 
get in the spirit of the season by helping out a family in need.  
We have two weeks to fill the hamper with the items below! 

Please see the list of items required and check off the items you 
are able to donate.  

(Hampers are located in Room 147 and 148-150, so the list has been split up) 

We will deliver the hamper between December 19 and 22, so 
please bring in your items before December 16.  

 

Thanks Everyone!  

www.christmascheerboard.ca  

                     


